
 
 
 
 

 
 

   
  

   
    

   
 

    
   

  
 

  
 

   
    
   
       

   
 

           
       

 
 

               
            

 
 

      
  

 
            

         
 

Specifications for a new jetty structure 

Any Licensee wanting to build a new jetty structure or modify and existing jetty at 
Skippool Creek must first have approval in writing from the Council to do so. All jetty 
structures must follow the design specifications below. If you build a structure that 
does not follow the specifications below then you will be required to remove the jetty 
structure within 30 days from the day the Council give you notice in writing to do so. 

If you fail to remove any structure within the time frame specified then the Council 
will remove the structure and store which will result in any costs for removal and 
storage being re-charged to you. 

The Council will consider a jetty to the specifications below; 

(1) The platform of the jetty to be no more than 0.3m off the ground.
(2) The width of the platform to be a maximum 2m by 2m square.
(3) The walkway to be no more than 1m wide.
(4) The jetty platform and walkway to have a perimeter fence of no more than

1.1m in height.

Please note the use of barbed wire and similar is not permitted on the jetties. 
Jetty numbers should be clearly marked so that they are visible from the 
road/path. 

Throughout the period that you have a Licence to use the jetty you are required to 
maintain the jetty to a standard of health and safety set by the Council. You must not 
alter the jetty in any way that it will be any different to the specifications above. 

The Council will carry out inspections throughout the year to ensure that the jetty 
complies with the specifications. 

Once you have built the jetty structure then the Council will carry out an inspection to 
approve the structure. You will then receive confirmation in writing that your structure 
has been approved. 




